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TO:  All Residents and Family Members of Sarasota Bay Club and Jacaranda Trace 

FROM: Gail Chase, Greg Patterson, and Steve Roskamp 

DATE:  March 27, 2020 

RE:  Coronavirus Update #13 – Be Alert! 

Thank you for your cooperation during the temperature checks conducted yesterday at the Bay 

Club!    All went well with 95% of residents having their temperature taken and everyone is 

well!    We do not have any specific concerns at this time, and conducting the temperature 

checks gives us an opportunity to see all of you and ensure you are doing fine. We will begin the 

process at Jacaranda Trace Thursday, the 2
nd

 of April, and then every Thursday thereafter.   If 

you are concerned you have a temperature or are feeling ill do not hesitate to see Martha or the 

concierge staff. We will perform checks again at SBC on Monday, March 30
th

, and then every 

Monday thereafter. We appreciate your understanding as we implement procedures in an effort 

to keep you and our staff healthy and safe.   We are happy to report that everything with our 

internal operations remains status quo.     

 

As of this time we do not have any residents, staff, nor family members of staff, having any 

symptoms, tested positive or presumptively positive for COVID-19.    

 

If at any time you are not feeling well or think you may have a temperature, please don’t 

hesitate to call us! 

 

ALERT!    ALERT!  ALERT!  ALERT!  ALERT!  ALERT! 

 

As a reminder, it is important to immediately notify us if you have had any family or have been 

in contact with anyone within the last 14 days with a fever or any symptoms who may or may 

have not been tested for COVID-19.     If you are contacted by ANY Health Department, you 

need to self-isolate and contact us immediately!    Regardless of the day or time, immediately 

contact one of the following: 

 

Gail Chase (941) 914-5427 

 Cynthia Deveaux-Moona RN (941) 780-1671 

Martha Pimental RN (774) 526-4039 

Linda Wiley (602 0740-4879  
 

When in doubt, ALWAYS call us! 

Stay healthy and thank you for helping us keep everyone as safe as 

possible 


